
Eldridge Community Center Minutes 

January 10, 2024 
 

The Eldridge Community Center Board meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. by Chairman Paul Petersen at the 

Eldridge Community Center.  

Board Members present: Deanna Jensen-Valliere, Gigi Seibel, and Tracy Harris. Also, present Lexie Diedrich, Gage 

Lane, Jeff Martens, and Jody Coffman. 

Seibel made a motion to approve the agenda, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

Harris made a motion to approve the minutes from December 13, 2023, Seibel seconded. Motion carried. 

Harris made a motion to approve the Bills Payable as presented on the report in the amount of $12063.17 second 

by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

End of Month report was presented by Diedrich and Lane. December was okay, there were no big events 

scheduled. January is looking good. The New Year’s Eve lock in was good but will just do regular skating next year. 

They investigated increasing the admission price but saw that Skateland have reduced their price. 

No customer evaluations were received.  

Old Business:  Management is looking into changing soft drinks from Pepsi to Coke. The Board has several 

questions and would like a representative to come and speak with the Board. 

 

New Business: There has been a recycling dumpster delivered for use. 

 

Diedrich and Lane are looking at doing training with the staff on several topics, they are working with the City 

Administrator to get videos on the topic. 

Seibel made a motion at 12:23 p.m. to adjourn the meeting, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

Next meeting will be February 14, 2024 

 


